
Exchange Program with Alicante, Spain  
September 2017/February 2018 

 
Since the late 80s, North Shore High School has had 
an active exchange program with the city of Alicante, 
Spain.  
Every two years, we have the opportunity to host 
students in September from Instituto Playa San Juan 
and then experience Alicante for ourselves in February.  
It is an exciting opportunity for us to immerse 
ourselves in the language and culture of Spain 
first-hand and begin cross-cultural friendships that will enrich our lives in high school and 
beyond.  
The exchange trip is open to all current sophomores and juniors enrolled in a level 3 or 4 
Spanish course. However, all participants must be enrolled in an upper level Spanish course. 
The number of students that can go is limited by the amount of students that they bring. This 
September 2017, Playa San Juan will come with a group of 20 students. Several criteria are 
used to determine eligibility (recommendations of Spanish teachers, grades in Spanish, 
overall grades, etc.). In addition, the ability to host a student in September is important in 
order for you to be considered.  
 
Please see the following website for more information: http://bit.ly/2g0Z22G 
 
Please fill in the following information sheet whether or not you are interested 
in participating. Please give the bottom half to your Spanish teacher by Friday, 
December 16, 2016.  
 
✄-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Print your name:  ________________________________________ 
 
Grade (Circle one):   10  11    Teacher:      Burgos     Hance      Levites      Soriano 
 
1. m I am not interested in participating in the exchange program.  
 
2. m I am only interested in hosting a student from Spain in September 2017. I am not 
interested in going.  
 
3. m I am interested in hosting a student in September and going to Spain with the group in 
February 2017.  
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